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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of October 31, 2022 there are 19 students attending full time.  

• We have 5 additional part-time students working on completing 
course work to help meet college and or graduation requirements. 

• Students have been enrolled in courses in APEX and we are working 
on getting everything linked in PowerSchool 

• Transportation has been a great help getting out students here on 
time and safely back home. 

• To avoid contact between different groups of students we have 
adjusted our schedule to include two different lunches/Gym classes.  
This does not impact the student’s time working on their academics. 

 
 
FACILITIES:  
 We continue to communicate with our custodial staff regarding 
changes to our schedule as they might impact the custodial staff as our 
students increase. 


